
promoting Mmmattonal good w i l l  through radio contacta. 

It seems t o  me that under present oircumstances yowl. HRIO-14 
(U) 

efforts, though h1ncerd.y well-intended, could be mlrrlntsr- 

preted by the Iraqi &uth6rit;iers0 As you note I n  your letter 

we do not have regular dipbmatic  relatione with Iraq. 

Furthermore, Iraq has suffered from a gretat deal of palit%eaZ 

instwbility In recent year8 and t h i s  has oaused the govern- 

ment in Baghdad. t o  be extremely 8usptcious of sctivitiea 

Initiated In their country by foreigners, pattloular&y from 

westernicountries, They wtluz6 be p&rtkaCt.#lrly suepiciaula, 

I am afraid, ai any proposal t o  BartabSir9b an amateur Padh 

atation: bngNhera in Iraq, Unfortunatsly the Gowmment a9 

Itrag isr, 

1: 

I 

I 



- . . . . .. . 

the Uhited Ststm, so &LL wdttld not i~ my opPnion, inorease 
the ohnoears of Iraq% app 

someone t t~ S- or ~ ~ r ; h S r s .  
of your saea if it were made by 

My pererod auggeet%an,therefres ics that you hoS8 th i s  

iUsr& 2n absyanoe for the 4Ame being. 

paamgs of t i m e t  Pr$qi attitudes will evolve in such a way 

that they would be reoeptive to the i d e a  of permitting 

amateur radio hobbyists t o  maint&ln contact with fellow 

hobbylate In other oountries. 

probably establish the kind8 of contacts you have with 

operators elsewhere. 

Parhaps with the 

' 

A t  that time your club could 

-.= * "..lnc 

Best wishes t o  yourself and your fellow club members. 

S I  nce rely, 
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